
The Paletteers of Vermont
Minutes
September 5, 2018

Present:  Jan Avery, Conrad Beaudra, Lindsey Benton, Bobbie Geyselaers, Melinde Kantor, Linda Kiniry, 
John Landy, Bob Murphy, Armant Poulin, Joan Poulin, Jan Rogers, Christine Rousseau, Bev Shevis, Tina 
Valentinetti, John Weaver

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by Bob Murphy, Treasurer.  Election of officers followed:

Linda Kiniry – President
John Landy – Vice President
Bob Murphy – Treasurer
Pam Murphy – Secretary

The slate was elected unanimously, and Linda introduced the officers.

Old Business:
Summary of Summer Show – It was a small show, and there was no report except that the raffle 

made $180.
Treasurer’s Report – The balance in accounts is $4,303.70.  Income was $1,507.25 and expenses 

were $1,628.00.  There was some discussion about the $1,000 scholarship.
Other old business – we had a show at the Wood and will be invited back.  No date yet.

New Business:
The format of the meeting has been changes.  If there is no program, there will be no meeting.  

We won’t be having a covered dish each month, only occasionally.  We will take turns
bringing desert.

Kathy Adams will serve as a resource person for artists for future programs.
We can’t use the library Milne Room for meetings after tonight until January because of library

renovation so we will be meeting other places.
We are hosting a program at the Granite Museum “The Creation of an Icon” on October 2 on the

statue that sits atop to Statehouse.  We need to bring lots of cookies.
The Paletteer’s historical scrapbooks will be digitized.  Some of them need updated first.
On November 6 we will meet at the Downstreet Housing apartment complex community room.  

Refreshments to be decided later.
On December 1 we will meet for our Annual Holiday Party at the Cornerstone.  Jan Avery 

Volunteered to organize it.

Program:
The guest speaker was Bev Shevis who talked about her enameling process and explained how

she gets her beautiful colors and designs in her art. 

After desert and beverages, the meeting was adjourned around 7:30 PM.
The Paletteers of Vermont



Minutes
October 2, 2018

The Paletteers hosted an Open House at the Granite Museum on October 2 from 6:30-8:00.  We toured 
all the exhibits and we were able to watch the carving process of Chris Miller from Calais who was 
carving the 14-foot-high figure of Circi in mahogany for the top of the statehouse.


